
Senate Foreign Affairs, Defence and Trade Legislation Committee 
Senate Budget Estimates, June 2011 

Questions on Notice: AusAID 
 
 

Question No. 43 
Senator Trood asked on notice 
 

a) What is the gender ratio on each board and across the portfolio? 
b) Please detail any board appointments for the FYTD. 

 
Answer: 
 

a) AusAID does not have any boards.   
 
At 30 June 2011 the female to male ratio of APS employees across AusAID 
was 1.6:1 (ie. for each male there are 1.6 females).  This figure is based on the 
headcount of APS employees (including those on extended leave) and does not 
include non-APS contracted employees and locally engaged staff at AusAID’s 
overseas missions. 

 
b) AusAID does not have any boards.   


